
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Monday, July 24, 2017 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 We have 14 teachers attending a Junior Great Book/Shared Inquiry Training on July 31 and 
August 1 in our board room.  

 Many content areas and grade levels have been in over the summer for six hours of professional 
learning working on curriculum alignment and finalizing curriculum documents. 

 We are in the middle of putting the final touches on the August 14 professional learning day, 
along with planning many other items for the upcoming school year.  

 
ASSESSMENT 

 Schools are currently working on their Assessment Calendars for the 2017-2018 school year.   
 
TEACHER EVALUATION 
One change to the evaluation plan is reducing the amount of observations a non-tenured teacher 
receives in one year.  In the previous plan, a non-tenured, non-first year teacher would receive two mini 
observations, one peer observation, and one full observation.  The plan has changed to include: one 
mini observation, one peer observation, and one full observation. 
 


